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I am writing in opposition to SB 243.  I am a retired Chief of Police with 42 years as a 

law enforcement officer.  This bill accomplished NOTHING in the way of advancing 

public safety.  Current laws, both state and federal, regarding firearms are sufficient if 

the objective is to keep guns out of the hands of those who will misuse them.  This 

bill will only impact, in a negative way, firearms dealers and those who purchase 

them.  Vote no. 


